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TO: City Planning Commissioners 
 
FROM: Jill Thacher, City Planner 
 
DATE:  July 17, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Midtown Ann Arbor Condominium Site Plan for City Council 
 
 
The Midtown Ann Arbor Condominium Site Plan’s 300-foot postcard notices were mailed out 
with the wrong meeting date. The postcard indicated that the meeting was July 2, when it should 
have said July 17.  
 
The public hearing was correctly noticed for the July 17 Planning Commission meeting. After 
holding the public hearing on the 17th, staff recommends postponing the item to the August 8, 
2018 meeting, and continuing the public hearing on that date. New postcard notices will be 
mailed for the August 8 meeting.  


